South Charlotte Middle School
Rising 7th Grade Registration/Course Selection Directions for 2025-26
This document is for current 6th graders preparing to advance to 7th grade at
South Charlotte Middle School.
W?Icome “Rising 7th” grade! We are so excited to have you at SCMS this fall.
Ry I%iﬂ;idrnpo?tant that you read this @@tige document befor r
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